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May 5, 2021

Dear Parents & Guardians,

On March 31, 2021, our district sent a letter to all parents announcing the New Jersey Student Learning

Assessment Spring 2021 English Language Arts, Math, and Science Assessments for Grades 3-12.

Administration of the Spring 2021 NJSLA for those subject areas is canceled. The New Jersey

Department of Education (NJDOE) will release Start Strong Assessments that will begin on September

13, 2021. The United States Department of Education did not waive requirements to administer ACCESS

or DLM testing. Therefore, ACCESS and DLM administration will continue, with the administration

window from April 5 to June 11, 2021. The NJDOE will be providing more information and guidance

regarding the Start Strong Assessments shortly.

Sincerely,

Dr. Christina Otuwa,
Assistant Superintendent

cc: All Principals/Assistant Principals
Dr. Natakie Chesnut-Lee

Central Administration
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